
Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza (HPAI) States 
 
As of March 16, 2017, the following U.S. state has had HPAI detected in poultry within 60 days 
and therefore all poultry and hatching eggs from this state moving into New Jersey live bird 
markets require a permit and 72 hour test: 
 
Tennessee – last confirmed case March 16, 2017 
 
For importation of poultry and hatching eggs from countries other than the United States, 
please call the New Jersey Department of Agriculture, Division of Animal Health at:  609-671-
6400 
 


